
From: Robert Goss
To: Stephanie Hannum
Cc: Karen Sanabria
Subject: River District Public Correspondence
Date: Thursday, August 1, 2024 5:04:22 PM

Please file this one as "Delp - May 22, 2024."

Thanks,
Robert

From: Bob Delp 
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 3:44 PM
To: Pam Johns <pjohns@folsom.ca.us>; Robert Goss <rgoss@folsom.ca.us>
Subject: Input to River District Master Plan CAC for 5-22-2024 Meeting
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Pam and/or Robert:  If possible, please distribute this message to the River District Master Plan
Citizen's Advisory Committee for consideration in advance of tonight's meeting.  Thank you.  -
Bob 

Dear River District Master Plan Citizen Advisory Committee Members: 

I understand that the River District Master Plan CAC is scheduled to expire on July 14, 2024. I
would encourage the CAC to request that the City Council extend (or re-establish) the CAC
including all of the current CAC members for another 1-year period.  Even if the CAC were to
complete its work on a recommended River District Master Plan by July 14, 2024, there may
be reasons for the CAC to convene and provide additional input to the Council during the
environmental review process (which to my knowledge has not yet been initiated) and for the
Council's eventual deliberations when considering adoption of a River District Master Plan. 
From my understanding of the various viewpoints of individuals on the CAC, I do not think a
single person or a select subset of the current CAC could sufficiently represent the full CAC
during those processes; therefore, I think it's important that full representation of the current
CAC be maintained until the Council has made a final decision regarding adoption of a River
District Master Plan. 

Thank you for considering my input and for the effort and time each of you are dedicating to
this planning process.  

Bob Delp




